
             

NRESi Welcome Back Event for Grad Students, Staff, and Faculty 
 

When?  Friday, January 13th, 4:30 - 6:30 pm.   
What?  A potluck meet and greet.   
 *** Please send the type of dish (salad? appetizer? dessert?) you plan to bring to 

Annie Booth via email: annie@unbc.ca *** 
Why?  Why the heck not??  It’s a new year and a new term, come and celebrate it with 

fellow NRESers!  
Where?  The Wolf’s Den, at the Northern Sports Centre (NSC)  

 
PUBLICATIONS 
    
Poirier, L.M. and K.E. Berry  2011  “New distribution information for Coquillettidia perturbans (Walker) (Diptera, 

Culicidae) in northern British Columbia, Canada”.  Journal of Vector Ecology  36: 461-463 
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Li YubaoLi YubaoLi Yubao   
 
 

Visiting Scientist, Wenzhou University, China 
    

Imaging and Modeling approaches to characterize sediment environments in China 
    

  

Friday, January 13, 2012                       3:30 - 4:30 pm  

GRADUATE  THESIS  DEFENCE 
 

Mr. Nathan Park is a candidate for the degree: 
 

Master of Science in Natural Resources and Environmental Studies (Enviromental Science) 
 

Mr. Park will be defending his thesis entitled: 
 

“Increased Biogas Production by Anaerobic Co-Digestion of Wastewater Sludge  
with Fruit and Vegetable Waste, and by Sludge Pre-Treatment” 

 

Supervisor:  Dr. Ron Thring 
 

Date:  January 5, 2012     Time: 9:00 am     Room: 6-305 Conference Centre 



TTRAVEL / RESEARCH / CONFERENCES 
 
On Thursday, 8 December, Stephen Déry presented a talk entitled “Climate Oscillations and the 
hydroclimatology of the Fraser River Basin” at the 2011 Fall AGU in San Francisco, California. 
 
Pat Maher and Pam Wright attended the BC Protected Areas Research Forum 5 - 7 December at UBC. 
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